Karnes/Wilson Juvenile Probation is accepting applications for a Prevention Specialist to serve the
Karnes, Wilson, Atascosa, Frio, and LaSalle communities providing substance abuse education services.
Individual will need to obtain an Associate Prevention Specialist certification. Position is grant funded as
a Karnes County employee. To obtain more information please contact Melisa Padron or Susanna Koliba
at 830-780-2228 or email chief@kwijpd.com or s-kolibal@kwijpd.com. To apply please send your resume
to either email. Position open until filled.




